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No new power plant in Redondo Beach

Dear Ms. Kelly, 

According to the regulations, the AES power plant in Redondo Beach must come down because it no longer meets 
the standards for this type of plant. When the power plant was built in Redondo Beach, they clearly didn't have a 
vision of what would become of the area. The AES power plant sits on the waterfront in a lovely, but urban seaside 
town. It's terribly ugly and it pollutes the entire area. Just inland from Redondo Beach, there is a pocket of 
communities with children experiencing severe asthma. 

Even with the closing of the San Onofre nuclear power plant, we now have confirmation that the AES plant is not 
needed. It can be torn down and the power lines can be removed. 

Please - make a decision that it is the best interests of residents of the South Bay and South Los Angeles. 

Thank you. 

Diane Wallace 
Manhattan Beach, CA 
90266
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